
Notice to Bidders                                                      
  
Replace Parking Lot Lighting System 
Ruth & Clearfield Streets 
Philadelphia, PA 
  
BID NO. 15-06 
  
Sealed Bids will be received until 2:00 PM on Friday, April 10, 2015, by the 
Philadelphia Parking Authority (“the Authority”), a body corporate and politic 
created under the laws of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania in accordance with 
the Act of June 19, 2001, P.L. 287, No. 22, as amended, known as the “Parking 
Authority Law,” in the offices of the Authority, located at 701 Market Street, Suite 
5400, Philadelphia, PA 19106.  
 
 Scope of Work  
  
The Authority will be accepting bids from a single prime electrical contractor for 
lighting removal and replacement at the neighborhood parking lot located at Ruth 
& Clearfield Streets, Philadelphia, PA. 
  
The bid documents for this solicitation will be available after 3:00 PM on Monday, 
March 16, 2015. Interested firms can obtain the documents from Mary Wheeler, 
Manager of Contract Administration, in the offices of the Authority, located at 701 
Market Street, Suite 5400, Philadelphia, PA 19106.  The bid documents may be 
obtained for a fee of $75.00 paid by check or money order made payable to the 
Philadelphia Parking Authority. 
 
Respondents are required to attend a mandatory pre-bid meeting on Friday, March 
27, 2015 at 9:30 AM at the offices of the Philadelphia Parking Authority, 701 Market 
Street, Suite 5400, Philadelphia, Pa 19106. 
  
Deadline for questions is Friday, April 3, 2015 at 11:00 AM. All questions must be 
submitted in writing by emailing them to Mary Wheeler at 
mwheeler@philapark.org. Bids are due Friday, April 10, 2015, by 2:00 PM.  
  


